
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us: Mrs. Mia Barlow, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook & School App available too. 

Tel:  01772 728153  

  

Friday 6th May 2022 

Diary Dates (also showing on our APP) 

Week of 9 May S.A.Ts Week for Year 6 

Weeks of 16 & 23 May S.A.Ts for Year 2 

Tuesday 17 May Year 3 Assembly 9:00 am 

Monday 23 May Year 1 Trip to Clitheroe Castle 

Wednesday 25 May Year 3 Trip to Ingleborough & Clapham 

Thursday 26 May Year 4 Assembly celebrating Our Lady @2:00 pm 
Young Voices in Manchester 

Friday 27 May School closes for half-term 3:10 pm 

 
This week in School……. 

 
Congratulations to Mrs. Gregory who still managed to appear to 
have boundless energy and enthusiasm during the last few weeks of 
her pregnancy. We wish her all the best and look forward to hearing 
about the new little one.  
 
Good luck to Miss Emily – who has been part of St. Bernard’s school 
for so many years – as a pupil, a volunteer and a valued member of 
staff. We will miss her very much and are so grateful for all the 
support she has provided for children in many classes, groups, 1:1’s 
and varied sporting activities, not to mention her wonderful 
displays. We wish her all the best as she takes up her new career in 
the Lancashire Constabulary. Welcome back to Mrs Terry who 

returns to school next Wednesday after her maternity leave.  

 
Congratulations to staff and children on their wonderful behaviour 
during our whole school photograph session on Wednesday.  It really 
was a unique experience. Our children were fantastic. Some staff 
were a little apprehensive on the highest row of the scaffolding 
standing area but still managed to have smiles on their faces.  
We are looking forward to receiving the photograph which 
will be available for parents to buy should they wish.  
 
The Dolphins class had a lovely trip to Ribby Hall Discovery Centre.  They 
looked at all the animals , stroked some and fed some too. They enjoyed 
the coach ride and their packed lunch . As always the behaviour of the class 
was excellent. 
 

Each year we ask parents to update their consents for 
the next academic year – this is now available to do so 
through the APP.  If you wish to have a paper copy   
please contact the office.  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Ducklings: Jersey & Leo  

Dolphins: Isaac & Serena 

Seahorses: Dominic & Madisyn 

Sharks: Leo & Mikolaj 

Penguins: Dominic 

Bears: Kristen & Harrison  

Leopards: Ollie & Fabian   

Tigers: Lennon & Lacey  

Lions: Elliot & Jemma  

 

    Best Class Attendance 

Bears 99% 

 

St. Bernard’s Catholic 

Primary School & Nursery 

 

 

Last week our Netball team played 3 
league games. They had lots of fun 
and enjoyed competing for the first 
time this season. We lost to Sacred 

Heart Primary, drew with Broughton 
Primary and beat Barton St. Lawrence 
Primary.  Yesterday the team beat St. 

Pius 14 – 1.   

Amazing result!!! 

 

mailto:head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk/

